MIKI STUDY PALS

VOLUNTEER DAY
Sunday, December 8th 2024

About the event:
The students were in charge of
organizing the event, leading it, and
engaging with the residents.

They prepared some Christmas
songs for everyone to sing together
and some crafts for everyone to
make together. One of our students
even played the guitar!

generations!

About Our Volunteers

The students who were able to join this
time were from:

Nitta High School, Aiko High School,
and Matsuyama West High School

We would like to give a special thanks to Alpha Living Matsuyama Kumanodai
Branch for allowing our students to do this event at their facility.



